
Eastern Star Home and Star Court Suite News 

   We have enjoyed the holidays but now as sad as it is the 
Christmas decorations must come down so our snowmen can go up. 
 On Monday with the help of awesome volunteers Ellen Kay Haigh, Jill 
Alkire and Pam Schmidt we were busy dismantling trees, and boxing 
decorations.  We appreciate all their help. 

   Dave Willis started out our new year of men’s table time on 
Tuesday followed by bingo with Marsha Hofer as the caller.  Today our 
residents will be pampered with manicures while listening to relaxing 
music videos.  The favorite evening activity of bingo will be tonight at 
7:15pm.  Thursday Mom & Max will be making homemade ice cream 
vanilla & strawberry.  Seems to be one of our favorite things we 
reminisce about eating when we were younger.  After eating ice cream 
we will be playing name that village piece putting away the “Christmas 
in the City Village Series” from Keith Goodwin.  Friday we will be taking 
a arm chair trip to learn a little about Vermont.  Saturday we will be 
playing Bingo at 3pm and will have movie night while watching “Izzy & 
Me”.   Pastor Tammy Toepke-Floyd will be leading the Sunday Worship 
Service at 3:15pm.

   All of us at the Eastern Star Home would like to extend a thank 
you to all the birthday party guests that joined us for Paul Klebsch and 
Don Schade’s birthday’s last week.  Birthday’s are big deal here at the 
Eastern Star Home and you absolutely play a huge part in that by 
attending, thank you!!
  
  

Check out the Eastern Star Home's Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/EasternStarHomeRedfield/


